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Dear Parents,

Namaskar! 

We hope that you are in the best of spirits and health. Diwali signifies light over darkness,

knowledge over ignorance, and unity over division, a celebration of hope, family, and spiritual

renewal. However, the exuberance of the celebrations sometimes leads children to disregard

safety and rules, potentially causing harm to themselves and others.

While we encourage the festive spirit, we urge you to keep a vigilant eye on your child's

actions to ensure that the celebrations remain joyful without any reckless behavior. Our

school is regularly inspecting students' bags to prevent the possession of firecrackers or any

other prohibited items.

Please be aware that if a student is found in possession of crackers, is suspected or found

bursting crackers, he/she will face a three-month suspension and an orange card will be

issued.

We kindly request you to frequently inspect your child's bag and guide them to respect

school property and adhere to the institution's rules.

'Safety is a priceless commodity.' This year too, the Delhi Government has banned the

bursting of crackers for the greater good of our community. We expect everyone to comply

with this decision.

"Self-discipline is an act of cultivation."

Warm regards,

Poonam Sharma

Principal (Officiating)

Say 'NO' to Crackers
Celebrate Green Diwali


